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Monday 18th December 2017 
Dear Parents, 
 
It’s our final newsletter of 2017 - I am sending this one day early because we have a 
few reminders to share. On behalf of everyone at Twineham CE School I would like to 
wish you all a very merry Christmas and a happy new year.  
 
Buttercups Staff 
With sadness we wave goodbye to Miss White who has worked in Buttercups this term. She 
hopes to return to support the class in the future (so hopefully this is goodbye not 
farewell!) after providing wonderful teaching which has helped our youngest pupils to 
make a fabulous start at Twineham. 
 
Mrs Slade, who is currently on maternity leave, will return working every Thursday from 4th 
January 2018 onwards. She met the class last Friday and she is excited about returning to 
Buttercups. Mrs Slade will then work 2 days a week after the February half-term; we are 
greatly looking forward to welcoming her back.  
 
Christmas Service 
We will be in church from 9am tomorrow for our Christmas service, led by Year 6 pupils 
who will be reading a short version of the nativity story. The whole school will be singing 
some wonderful Christmas carols for you to enjoy. Please remember that pupils should 
wear school uniform trousers/skirts/shorts but can wear a Christmas jumper tomorrow.  
 
Thank you! 
We are so grateful for the generous presents you have kindly given to staff for Christmas. 
Your gifts are greatly appreciated and the whole team would like to share a huge ‘thank 
you’. 
 
Thank you also for the kind donations to our school fund after the Christmas shows last 
week. £150.38 was donated in total which is fabulous; this has covered our costs for all of 
the scripts, music, licensing, props and costume we used this year. The children were 
amazing and the performances were worthy of Oscars and Mercury prizes! 



West Sussex County Council 

Tariro: pennies in a jar 
There’s still time to donate jars of spare change for this fabulous charity. Please bring any 
spare change and jars to the office by end of school tomorrow. 
 
Diary dates 
 
Tuesday 19th December 9am Christmas Service in Church – everybody welcome 

Tuesday 19th December Last day of term for pupils 

Wednesday 20th December School closed for INSET 

Thursday 4th January 2018 Children return to school 

Monday 12th February 2018 Half-term break 

 
Kind regards, 
Scott Reece 


